
Good morning Dave                                                                                                                                                             
 
Could you please present our request to the Licensing committee on our behalf on the next  
meeting                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 
Would the committee look favourably on our situation we wish to re-licence our saloon car due 
to unforeseen circumstances due to the trying times of Covid due to isolation no normal 
communication myself and my partner of the plate T700  we have had for 30 years I thought 
he had renewed the license and he was under the impression I did we had no idea we had 
not renewed the plate till we went for Hackney the car on 22/04/2022it  passed it’s hackney  
we were  informed that there was a mix up with the plate which license had not been renewed 
this  has  Had a great impact on our livelihood as been off off 18 months due to Covid now we 
are not able to work from The 22/04/2022 I hope the committee can look at this favourable we 
have 70 years of serving the public and have never been in any situation regarding Licensing 
or conduct we would also like to be excepted from both the Wav policy and the age of vehicle 
policy (the vehicle that was licensed is more than 3 years old  Regards Mr Stanley Noble and 
Mr Chris Winpenny  
 


